
PaySauce to announce half year results on 22
November 2023

Lower Hutt, New Zealand - 10 November 2023

Employment fintech PaySauce (NZX:PYS) announces today that it intends to
release its financial results for the six months ended 30 September 2023 on
Wednesday, 22 November 2023. The release will be issued before 9:00am NZDT.

PaySauce will host an Investor and Media conference call on Wednesday, 22
November 2023 to discuss the half year result. The conference call is scheduled to
begin at 10:00am NZDT.

Investors and media are invited to attend the conference call and can register
their interest by emailing investor@paysauce.com before 5:00pm on Monday 20
November.

Released for and on behalf of PaySauce by Jaime Monaghan, Chief Financial
Officer.

ENDS

ABOUT PAYSAUCE

PaySauce is a SaaS fintech platform providing solutions for people at work in 14
jurisdictions across the Asia-Pacific region. The technology enables small
employers to digitally onboard, pay andmanage employees from any device. The
platform includes rosters, mobile timesheets, payroll calculations, banking
integration, automated payments, PAYE filing, labour costing, automated general
ledger entries and digital employment contracts. The PayNow feature enables
customers’ employees to access the pay they’ve earned before payday, providing a
free alternative to payday lenders.

www.paysauce.com

CONTACT
Asantha Wijeyeratne
CEO PaySauce
+64 21 554 600

Please direct any investment queries to investor@paysauce.com.
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